
 

 

 
  
 
Dear Friends of Saint John’s Catholic Prep, 
 
The 39th Annual Soiree returns to the Saint John’s Catholic Prep campus on Saturday, March 
21, 2020. This annual fundraising event has enabled us to continue to invest in the education of 
our students and maintain the tradition, since 1829, of fostering an environment of academic 
excellence, community service and leadership. This year’s theme is “The Big Dance”.  It 
promises to be an evening of both casual and elegant fun featuring music, dancing, a dinner 
and dessert buffet, live and silent auctions, raffles and more! 
 
We welcome your personal and business contributions. Please consider a donation in the form 
of gift certificates, retail products or services, or monetary contributions. Your donation will be 
displayed and acknowledged on our auction table along with any promotional materials you may 
provide. All donors will be proudly recognized during the evening and on our website. 
 
Attached, you will find the completed donation request form. Questions regarding donations 
may be directed to Nancy Fay at 301-662-4210 or nfay@saintjohnsprep.org.   
 
Saint John’s Catholic Prep appreciates your support in making a difference in our community. 
Please join us by donating to the 2020 “The Big Dance” Soiree Auction and becoming part of 
our mission.   
 

Sincerely, 

    
Nancy M. Fay    Marybeth Warner 
Director of Advancement  Viking Parent Organization,  

Soiree Committee Chair  
 
 
TAX ID # _52-0954961 
Saint John’s Catholic Prep is a 501c (3) nonprofit organization. Contributions to Saint 
John’s Catholic Prep are tax-deductible to the fullest extent allowed by law. 


